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RE: Bango Wind Farm
 
Dear Commissioners,
 
I was not able to attend the PAC meeting earlier this week. I wish to express my concerns in
 writing.
 
I once lived at my property at my property on Cooks Hill Road and occasionally visit it to maintain
 the bees and olive grove that I planted.
 
There is one notable issue when I visit Yass that I don’t hear elsewhere: the occasional nocturnal
 rumbling from the wind turbines down the horizon around Gunning and Crookwell.
 
I may be noise sensitive, but I have no hopes for the welfare of other people or animal life (that
 is sensitive to such noise) in the region if the Rye Park and Bango wind farms were to go ahead.
 
The cumulative effects of wind turbines on noise should be carefully considered before
 approving any more wind farms for the region. The noise simply doesn’t stop at the wind farm
 gate.
 
Regards,
George Papadopoulos

Heathersleigh Road
Kellys Plains NSW 2350

 
 




